
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 25 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Vice-Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 6 February 
2020 

  Regarding consideration of the four options for potential 

dedicated GME secondary school provision: 

Question (1) How will GME parents input into the building design 

process? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How will protection of ‘breathing spaces for minority 

languages’ be delivered through the design process? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 

Item no 5.25 


